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In the last few decades, with more emerging chemicals
being used and showing up in the environment, the
existence of emerging contaminants has become a
worldwide issue. Based on contaminant residuals
monitored in environmental media, including air, soil,
water and dust, human health risks in different scenarios
could be assessed while evaluating their toxicity.
Despite the evident advances in monitoring emerging
contaminants, the comprehensive investigation in
different environmental media and the risk assessment
via multiple approaches (e.g., ingestion, inhalation and
dermal contact) still remain insufficient. Researchers
throughout the world studying emerging-pollutants
monitoring and health risk assessment are invited to
contribute research to this Special Issue. This Special
Issue focuses on, but is not limited to, the following
research areas: Development of detection methods for
emerging contaminants in air, soil, dust and water;
Monitoring of emerging contaminants in representative
environmental media or on a large scale;
Health risk assessments of emerging contaminants via
multiple approaches;
Fate of emerging contaminants in natural environments.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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